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Dear Sir Editors, 

 

We are submitting a manuscript entitled "A Case Report of Complete Withdrawal of 

Glucocorticoids after Dupilumab Therapy in Allergic Bronchopulmonary 

Aspergillosis" to consider for publication in your journal. 

 

The corresponding author is a native speaker so certificate is not needed.  
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